06/06/2019 SVLM BOARD MEETING MINUTES
PRESENT: Judy Reynolds, Rebekah Schennum, Anna Barb, Susan Fleming, Peggy Baseler, Pastor James Baseler, Frank Conner and Dorcas Janney
Minutes from the May meeting were distributed and read.  They were approved as read. 
Treasurer’s Report: Report was distributed and discussed.  Pay Pal is up and running.
Luke’s Backpack: This school year, we packed 7515 bags (Strasburg 1518, Woodstock 3905, and Mt. Jackson 2092) making a total of 45,909 meals.  Each bag was valued at $9 per bag for a total of $67,635.  School Year will resume in August, stocking and ordering has begun.  Fill the Wagon will be delegated to each collection site coordinator.  Free advertising will be used this year.
Good Shepherd:   Packing continues with Community Bags for Social Services & SAAA. Program was given $6000 from the Community Foundation. SAA bags were put out front at First Baptist and Dept. of Social Services 10 bags. 
A Small Hand:  Program is going well- Packing is being done on Wed. from 1:00-3:00 pm.  Inventory coordinators have been doing this job for about 2 ½ years and they want to step down from this duty.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Executive Director’s Report:  Met with the Kiwanis Club in Strasburg. Outreach events will be consistently this year, one is scheduled for each month. Mt. Olive Ruritan meeting will be June 17th.  One Page of the “Give me 10!” will be given at these meetings.
Old Business:  “10th Anniversary of SVLM-Give Me 10” mailings were assembled and some were distributed to members to write a note to business which we were associated with or had relationships.  We will work first with the business and then the individuals
New Business:    A storage cabinet was purchased for Rebekah for business use. An inventory will document of equipment or items purchased with SVLM funds which are being kept by individuals.  It was decided that we will skip the month of July.
Meeting adjourned with the Lord’s Prayer.  
Next meeting will be at the Woodstock Café August 1 at 12:00 pm. 
Respectfully submitted, Anna A. Barb, Secretary
